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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To consider a further update in relation to changes in Neurorehabilitation services at 

Chatsworth Ward, Sherwood Forest Hospitals.  
 

Information  
 
2. Members will recall that this matter was last on the agenda of the Health Scrutiny Committee 

in July 2018 when the committee heard that the CCG’s Governing Body had met on the 5th 
July 2018 and supported the business case to commission guaranteed Neurorehabilitation 
beds on the current Chatsworth ward as well as to provide a community neurorehabilitation 
service for patients in mid-Nottinghamshire. In addition, the Governing body asked for further 
work to be undertaken with prospective providers to ensure pathways were in place to 
ensure that the right level of patients (from a neurological point of view) were in the right 
place in the new model and that the provision was adequate for 24 hour care on the ward. 
 

3. The next steps will be to secure a provider for the service and work with them to ensure the 
delivery of the required service and there after a 6 month evaluation. 
 

4. Senior representatives of the Clinical Commissioning Group will attend Health Scrutiny 
Committee to brief the committee and answer questions as necessary. In addition, a short 
written briefing from the commissioners is attached as an appendix to this report. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Considers and comments on the information provided. 

 
 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
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